
Submitter: Sheila Nielsen 

On Behalf Of: SB 85 

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources 

Measure: SB85 

 I am very concerned with the impacts & precedent this bill would set. 

Farmers and ranchers deeply care about the environment- if we dont take care of it, it 

will not take care of us. There is no reason the things this bill seeks to evaluate 

cannot be studied while operations proceed. 

We have already seen uncertainties with our food supply chain in recent years, and 

putting additional burdens on farms so vital to our food supply is unwise. Please do 

not advance this legislation as written. 


